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Captain Mullender, 

12/20/2017 

Captain Mullender 

Lieutenant Parker 

Lost Dutchman Order of the Eagles #3850, Liquor 
Premise Inspection 

At your direction I conducted a liquor and business inspection and review of the Arizona Department of 
Liquor Licenses and Control application dated 12/18/2017 for permanent extension of premises for the 
Fraternal Order of Eagles #3850 located at 2315 S. Coconino, within the City of Apache Junction. The 
inspection/review occurred on 12/20/2017. 

On 12/20/2017 at approximately 1150 hours we met with the lodge trustee identified by an Arizona 
Driver's license as Ralph I Stinson (DOB:1/12/41). Mr. Stinson advised the applicant, Mr. Michael Reed, 
was not currently available and I conducted a site inspection of the property. Mr. Stinson advised that the 
business layout and liquor control areas of the establishment of 2315 S. Coconino will remain the same. 

I noticed the floor layout matched the layout draft submitted with the application packet. The main 
entrance to the facility will remain the south doors. The extension along the west side of the building 
facing the street is a covered patio, approximately 25'X20' enclosed by an approximate 3ft high block 
wall primarily used for customers who smoke. A gate will later be attached to fully enclose the patio and 
provide an egress for emergency purposes. 

The inspection included locating the nearest schools, daycare and religious facilities. They are as follows: 
• There are no designated religious worship facilities or schools within immediate area as defined 

by liquor enforcement. 
• The nearest schools are: 

• Apache Junction High School at 2525 S. Ironwood Drive and, 
• Cactus Canyon Junior High School at 801 W. Southern Avenue. 

• These establishments fall outside the 300 foot restriction of ARS 4-207. 
• There are no reported liquor violations documented within the Apache Junction Police 

Department database for this establishment. 
• There are no known liquor violations documented with the Arizona Department of Liquor 

Enforcement. 
• Mr. Michael Reed, the applicant, has had no significant contact with the Apache Junction Police 

Department. 

Therefore, with our findings and observations this police department does not object in approving a liquor 
license for this establishment providing all other statutory requirements per the City of Apache Junction, 
County of Pinal, and State of Arizona are met. 
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